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19th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 6 Toast Café 
Attendance:  
As you may have heard on the radio, there is a national drive to improve pupil’s school attendance. 
Good attendance across an academic year is 96%. The current Year 6 attendance is 93%. Research 
shows the impact that good attendance can have on a pupil’s academic outcomes and their well-being. 
As we approach the children taking their end of Key Stage 2 assessments (SATs), it is imperative that 
children attend school to ensure they are prepared to achieve their very best in these assessments.  
A reminder that the tests begin on Monday 13th May 2024.  
 
Preparing for the assessments: 
Today, I have also uploaded the Year 6 SATs meeting presentation to Class Dojo.  
 
How you can support your child in preparing for the tests: 
 

- Ensure that your child attends school promptly, 

- Use the next step targets on your child’s Interim Report, 

- Encourage your child to read for 20 minutes each day,  

- Encourage your child to complete their home learning,  

- Encourage your child to log onto and engage in the Times Table Rockstar battles, 

- Engage in the CGP books which were recommended and purchased earlier in the year. 

 
Toast Café: 
During the Year 6 test week we will once again be running our Toast Café. This is offered free of charge 
to all children in Year 6. Children will join the staff for a relaxed, social start to the day. We will be 
offering toast, cereal, yoghurt and fruit. There will be milk, water or juice to drink. 
The Toast Café will be in the KS2 middle area from 8.00 - 8.40am, every morning during test week. 
Parents are not required to stay with their children, but children will need to arrive at 8.00am to 
enable them to have time to eat breakfast. 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
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Please complete and return the attached slip by Friday 19th April, to assist us with planning the 
catering arrangements. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Noel Goodwin 
Headteacher 
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YEAR 6 ‘TOAST CAFÉ’ 2024 
 
Child’s Name: ……………….…………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 

My child will be attending the ‘Toast Café’ at 8.00am every morning, from Monday 13th May to 
Thursday 16th May 2024 (8.00 - 8.40am) 
 
My child will/will not require breakfast (please delete as appropriate) 
 

 
My child has no special dietary requirements 

 

 
My child has the following special dietary requirements: …………………………………….…………………. 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………………..  Date: ……………………………… 
             Parent/Guardian 
 
 

 

 

 

 


